From: Thom Calderén <tcalderonster@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/11/2020 01:56:56 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center Public Comment Period

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

It has come to my attention that the public comment period for the Hollywood Center development will be drawing to a close in
the midst of the corona virus pandemic safer-at-home restrictions. I strongly urge city officials and agencies involved in this process
to reconsider the June 1st deadline and accommodate a longer timeline due to the extraordinary pressures we are all enduring. At
the very least, pressing forward on a DEIR commentary period will leave an enduring blemish on this particular project and the
city's already questionable history regarding development. This is shaping up to appear like yet another win for powerful special
interest developers and their political partners against the best interest of the community and citizens of Los Angeles in general.
When will government get this kind of process right? The city should strive to weigh more heavily on the input of less privileged
constituents as a matter of course. My impression is that my voice, and that of the community's interest typically is at the end of the
line as far as priorities go. It should be your job to make sure it's the opposite.

Sincerely,

Thomas Calderon



